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Kevin Stevenson

Chairman

Australian Accounting Standards Board
PO Box 204

Collins Street West VIC 8007

via email: standard@aasb.gov.au

17 February 2014

Dear Kevin
Re: Exposure draft 246 Equity Method in Separate Financial Statements

I am enclosing a copy of PricewaterhouseCooopers’ response to the International Accounting Standards
Board’s exposure draft ED/2013/10 Equity Method in Separate Financial Statements.

The letter reflects the views of the PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) network of firms. PwC refers to the
network of member firms of PricewaterhouseCoopers International Limited, each of which is a separate
and independent legal entity.

AASB specific matters for comment
We are not aware of any regulatory or other issues that could affect the implementation of the proposals
for not-for-profit and public sector entities.

Should the proposed amendments be approved by the IASB, we are not aware of anything that would
indicate that the proposals are not in the best interests of the Australian economy.

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss our firm’s views at your convenience. Please contact me on
(03) 8603 3574 if you would like to discuss our comments further.

Yours sincerely,
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Gordon Thomson
Partner, PricewaterhouseCoopers

PricewaterhouseCoopers, ABN 52 780 433 757

Freshwater Place, 2 Southbank Boulevard, SOUTHBANK VIC 3006, GPO Box 1331, MELBOURNE VIC 3001
DX 77 Melbourne, Australia

T: 61 3 8603 1000, F: 61 3 8603 1999, www.pwc.com.au

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.
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